
OREGONIANS, DID YOU KNOW?
OREGON IS 1 OF 6 STATES WITH AN INDOOR MASK MANDATE

The Oregon Health Authority (OHA) wants to:

A vaccine passport program would exclude unvaccinated people from all 
of society and segregate citizens in the state of Oregon.

The Covid-19 Vaccine does not stop viral transmission and these proposed measures 
will not stop the spread of disease.

WE MUST STOP OHA FROM THESE TYRANNICAL AND UNSCIENTIFIC MEASURES!

»  Make the indoor Mask Mandate permanent 
 and include a $500 �ne for noncompliance
»  Mandate immunization for all children and   
 exclude exemptions

»  Exclude natural immunity as a vaccine exemption
»  Exclude children from public schools who are   
 unvaccinated
»  Launch a digital vaccine passport in March 2022



SCAN QR CODE & TAKE ACTION BEFORE JANUARY 20TH

EMAIL OHA AT: PUBLICHEALTH.RULES@DHSOHA.STATE.OR.US 
OR SEND LETTERS BEFORE JANUARY 20 TO:

OHA, Public Health Division
Administrative Rules Coordinator
800 NE Oregon Street, Suite 930

Portland, Oregon 97232

SCAN QR & TAKE ACTION BEFORE JANUARY 20TH

www.freeoregon.us/oha


